
From: @exxonmobil.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 6, 2023 4:51 PM
To: @Fortmckay.com>; @Fortmckay.com>;  

@Fortmckay.com) @Fortmckay.com>
Cc: @exxonmobil.com>; 

@esso.ca>
Subject: Spill Notification

Good evening,

I am emailing to inform you that on Jan 31st a maximum 5300m3 of water from Drainage Pond 4
passed through the ponds’ spillway toward the lease boundary north of Kearl. The cause of the 
release is unclear and investigation is underway. There is no evidence of impact to wildlife or 
vegetation.

Our next meeting is in calendar for March and we can follow up with you at that time, please do 
reach out with any questions or concerns.
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From: @exxonmobil.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 6, 2023 4:52 PM
To: @fortmckaymetis.com>; 

@fortmckaymetis.com) @fortmckaymetis.com>; 
@fortmckaymetis.com>

Cc: @exxonmobil.com>; 
@esso.ca>

Subject: Spill Notification

Good evening,

I am emailing to inform you that on Jan 31st a maximum 5300m3 of water from Drainage Pond 4
passed through the ponds’ spillway toward the lease boundary north of Kearl. The cause of the
release is unclear and investigation is underway. There is no evidence of impact to wildlife or
vegetation.

Our next meeting is in calendar for March and we can follow up with you at that time, please do
reach out with any questions or concerns.

 

Imperial Oil Ltd.
505 Quarry Park Blvd S.E.  |  
Calgary, AB, Canada T2C 5N1

www.imperialoil.ca


	ImperialOilLimited-2023-02-06-SpillNotification-1-Redacted-e
	ImperialOilLimited-2023-02-06-SpillNotification-2-Redacted-e



